April 28, 2020

DISCONNECTION POSTPONED BY ONE DAY
DO NOT USE SEWER THIS THURSDAY, APRIL
30 BETWEEN 3:00 AM and 6:00AM

Due to an internal scheduling issue, Industra has had to push the connection
work to Thursday, April 30, 2020 between the hours of 3:00 AM and 6:00 AM.

During this timeframe, Industra will be temporarily disconnecting the sewer line
feeding the wastewater treatment plant in order to install an inline valve and
tee connection. This work is essential to the re-routing of sewage into the
temporary treatment plant. Please do not use sewer (laundry, dishwashers,
showers, toilets, etc.) during the specified time.

The Village of Lions Bay apologizes for the inconvenience caused and thanks
you for your co-operation during this critical connection of the main sewer line
to the temporary treatment plant. For information, questions or concerns,
please contact Public Works at 604-921-9833 or works @lionsbay.ca.

This message will also be hand delivered to residents in the Kelvin Grove
neighbourhood. If you did not receive the Village Update please consider
signing up as it is a vital communication tool the Municipality uses to convey
key Municipal information.
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